
 

 

       June 27, 2023 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Honorable Michelle Phillips, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 

Re: Case No. 22-E-0668 -Pennsylvania Electric Company Waverly District -  
Electric Rates - Compliance filing pursuant to Commission Order issued and 
effective June 23, 2023  

 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips: 

 
On June 23, 2023, the New York State Public Service Commission (Commission) issued 

an Order Granting Rate Increase (Order) in the above-referenced proceeding. The Commission, 
in Ordering Clause No. 2, directed Pennsylvania Electric Company (Company) to file further 
tariff revisions establishing the approved rates shown in Appendix C of the Order and any other 
tariff changes consistent with the Order. Attached are the revised leaves. 

In addition, the Company will notify its customers of the Commission’s determination in 
this Order as directed in Ordering Clause No. 5. 

 
        Respectfully submitted, 
 
        PENNSYLVANIA ELECTRIC COMPANY 
 
 

         
        ____________________________ 
 Joanne M. Savage 
 Director, Rates & Regulatory Affairs - PA 
 610-921-6525 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Enclosures 
c:  Tori Giesler 

Darsh Singh 
 Stephanie Zieger 

2800 Pottsville Pike  
P.O. Box 16001 

Reading, PA 19612-6001 
 

 Received: 06/27/2023 


	Joanne M. Savage

